
               A message from the Chairman
Dear brothers and sisters, I am very thankful to
God for this ministry and the ongoing support for
our projects. We are glad that we can help change
the lives of people in Pakistan, but this could not
have happened without God's support. "Every
good and perfect gift is from above, coming down
from the Father of the heavenly lights, who does
not change like shifting shadows." James 1:17.
Sunday School Our Sunday School program is
going great, as we are growing more Christian
brothers and sisters ask us to help them learn
about the Lord, so we started a new Sunday
School in Kasur. Our team in Pakistan arranged a
meeting with the parents as seen in the picture
below. While we help prepare the next  generation
to be leaders and evangelists ahead of them, we
do need more support and prayers because we
cannot do this without our brothers and sister..
Parents Meeting This is a very important part of
our ministry where we talk to the parents about
their lives and their children's lives. This is an
important step for our team to learn how active
the parents and children are in learning about
their faith. 

Women's Bible Study Group 
Recently we started a women's Bible study group in Kasur
district. Most of the women work in the brickkilns. Our goal
with the women's ministry is to see growth through small
groups and individual experience by the transforming power
of Christ through the truth and beauty of His Word.  

Mobile Sunday School Opening
We are excited to start our Mobile Sunday School
Program, with the goal or reaching an number of the 
 Brick kiln communities  on a regular basis. The parents
were happy that their children were finally going to
learn about their actual faith. 
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I can do all this through him who gives me strength.
                                                            Philippians 4:13



   Bible Distribution Program 
We are so thankful to God as we were able to buy some
more Bibles during Covid19. We distributed 20 Bibles
among the women in Brick Kiln No 22 and they were
overjoyed to receive The Holy Bible, and had tears of joy in
their eyes. Praise God for the precious gift of His Word
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 Visiting BricK kiln Brothers and Sisters

 

We continue to visit our brothers and sisters in the 
Brick Kiln areas of Punjab province to learn how we can
help in the short and long term. We have received many
requests to support them with food, Sunday School
programs and helping their children learn life skills that
can help them leave the Brick Kilns. These families work
every day, including their children so they do not have
opportunities to learn new skills. They cannot travel so we
decided to reach them, with our Mobile Sunday School
and teach them about Christ and help them develop life
skills that they can use. We would like to ask you for
prayer and support as we serve the Brick Kiln
communities. 

Bible Project Update

 This motivated us even more to reach our goal of donating
1000 Bibles in Pakistan by 2023 because 
"faith comes from hearing, and hearing through the
word of Christ.” 
Romans 10:17.
 

Food distribution Due to Covid19 many families lost their
jobs and searching for new jobs. While they are waiting for
help , support, and prayers, we are committed to helping
our brothers and sisters in need.

                 
            Prayer Request

 -Christians in Afghanistan. 

 -Christ for all Ministry work and 

 especially our team in Pakistan.

 -Thankfulness for Shafaqat Emmanuel and

Shagufta Kausar a Christian Couple who were 

 Freed, after faced death penalty on charge of

blasphemy in 2014. They settled in European.


